
From: GRIFF LINDELL
To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: NO on HB 2351
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 3:56:00 PM

The OSMB already has authority to regulate boats within the original rules and statues in place.  

Griff Lindell
griff@grifflindell.com
Cell: 503*867*2202
Lindell Associates, LLC
494 Tukwila Woodburn 97071
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